
 
 
 

Mobile Phone & Electronic Devices Policy 
 

● Mobile (cell) phones, iPads, or other electronic devices are not allowed to be 
used during the school day.  

● GGA is not responsible for lost or damaged cell phones and/or electronic 
devices.  

● If a student brings a cell phone to school, it must be kept in their locker.  
● If a student needs to call home during the school day, she will get permission 

from a teacher and use a school phone.  
● If a parent needs to get in touch with a student during the school day, parents 

and families should call the school and we will locate your student so you may 
speak to them.  

● If a student is found to have a cell phone that was not placed in their locker at the 
start of the day, it will be confiscated and returned ​only to the parent​ after a 
parent conference is held.  

 


